16th October 1991

Mrs. Donna Luma
24011 Marguerite parkway
M1IS55I0ON vIEJC, Cel. 92692
U.S.A. :

Thank you for your letter of 18th September.

1t has been very good to have you on board of the Addaya with !
Napho. Hope to see you in the same placernext v » around the
1sl§nds of Greece.

{

Sqtry that Mlke;could not come ito Mongo
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